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To: David Dipiero, Windsor Federal Savings 
 ddipiero@windsorfederal.com 

From: angela@ctbarfdn.org 

Subject:  Connec�cut Bar Founda�on New Execu�ve Director 

Dear David: 

My name is Angela Schlingheyde, and as the new Execu�ve Director at the Connec�cut Bar Founda�on, I 
wanted to reach out and introduce myself (see here for more informa�on: CBF Press Release).  As you 
are aware, the interest we receive from IOLTA accounts is necessary to support civil legal aid services for 
Connec�cut residents who are low income. Legal roadblocks keep people from breaking the cycle of 
poverty. Employers who will not pay for hours worked, landlords who refuse to fix unsafe apartments, 
and the fallout from abusive rela�onships keep people trapped in poverty unable to escape. Civil legal 
aid ends the cycle by providing direct legal advocacy to address economic and social problems. With civil 
legal aid, people can protect their livelihoods, their health, and their families. Lives become more stable, 
and individuals can reach their full poten�al.  
 
As a par�cipa�ng IOLTA bank, you are a part of a na�onal movement to support civil legal aid and help 
to change lives. Thank you for understanding how cri�cal these services are to strengthening our 
communi�es. I look forward to working with you and your organiza�on. Please do not hesitate to reach 
out to me if you have any ques�ons or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
 
   

Angela Schlingheyde, J.D.  
Execu�ve Director   
860-937-5490 
angela@ctbarfdn.org   
www.ctbarfdn.org 
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From: Gilbert, Karen E
To: Maureen Sullivan
Subject: Re: Windsor Federal Bank donation
Date: Monday, December 18, 2023 1:25:02 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png

Thank you very much for your generous donation in memory of Dr. Harris's dad.

Happy Holidays!
~Karen

Karen Gilbert
She/Her

Director of Institutional
Advancement
Institutional Advancement

CT State Community College Capital

860-906-5102

950 Main Street
Hartford CT 06103
#1111

ctstate.edu

From: Maureen Sullivan <MSullivan@windsorfederal.com>
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 11:19 AM
To: Gilbert, Karen E <kgilbert@capitalcc.edu>
Subject: Windsor Federal Bank donation
 

You don't often get email from msullivan@windsorfederal.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION - This email originated from outside the CSCU system, which increases its
risk. DO NOT click on links or open attachments unless you are expecting this email.

Karen-
 
As we just spoke by phone, here is the donation letter that should have accompanied the donation
check that went out into the mail on Friday.  My apologies for the confusion.  Please watch for the
check and acknowledge it as requested in the attached letter.  If, for some reason, you do not

mailto:KGilbert@capitalcc.edu
mailto:MSullivan@windsorfederal.com
https://ctstate.edu/
https://ctstate.edu/
https://www.facebook.com/CTStateEdu
https://www.instagram.com/ctstateedu/
https://twitter.com/CTStateEdu
https://www.youtube.com/@ctstateedu
https://www.linkedin.com/company/ct-state
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

@ Windsor Federal Bank









receive the check in a timely matter, please contact me.
 
Happy Holidays!
 

Maureen Sullivan
First Vice President
Corporate Secretary
995 Day Hill Rd., Windsor, CT 06095
Direct: 860.298.1434
msullivan@windsorfederal.com
 
 

www.windsorfederal.com  l 860.688.8511

                                          
P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
This e-mail transmission may contain information that is proprietary, privileged and/or confidential and is intended
exclusively for the person(s) to whom it is addressed. Any use, copying, retention or disclosure by any person
other than the intended recipient or the intended recipient's designees is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient or their designee, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete all copies.
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From: Windsor Jaycees Shad Derby Green
To: Windsor Jaycees Shad Derby Green
Cc: Green Chairman
Subject: Thank you supporting the Windsor Jaycees at the 2024 Shad Derby Festival
Date: Monday, May 27, 2024 10:46:22 PM

Dear Shad Derby Participants,

The 2024 Windsor Shad Derby Parade and Festival on the Green is over, and the Windsor
Jaycees sincerely appreciate your support!

As a thank you for your participation this year, please retain the following discount code:

SD2024THANKYOU

When you sign up next year, that code will give you a $25 discount off your
order.

Location Assignments on the Windsor Town Green

When allocating locations, returning vendors have first refusal for their spaces.

However, if you are returning and would like a different location, please let us
know, as we can almost always get you close.

Use the Windsor Town Green Map as a guide.

If you have any feedback about this year's festival (alas, we still cannot control the weather ...
someday!) please let us know.

The Windsor Jaycees thank you again for your support, and we look forward to seeing you at
the Shad Derby Festival next year!

The Windsor Jaycees have been organizing the Shad Derby Parade and Festival
on the Green since 1971. Proceeds from over 50 years of the Shad Derby
Festivities, along with many other successful Jaycee-run events, are used to
improve lives of Windsor residents. Annual scholarships for Windsor High
School students, the Sheila Schmidt Fishing Derby, and sponsorships of
Challenger Baseball, the Union Street Tavern Trot to benefit Alex's Lemonade
Stand and Windsor Little League are all recent examples of the activities of the
Windsor Jaycees in the local community.

The Shad Derby Festival is always on the third Saturday in May, which will be May 17, 2025.

Sincerely,
Burt Smith
Windsor Jaycees Shad Derby Green Committee
http://www.windsorjaycees.com/shad-derby-green
Service to Humanity is the best Work of LIFE!

mailto:greenchairman@yahoo.com
mailto:greenchairman@yahoo.com
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https://www.windsorjaycees.com/_files/ugd/37008d_9b484ee45bf244628e4ebf89885b6119.pdf
http://www.windsorjaycees.com/shad-derby-green











	Correspondence 2024
	Correspondence Q1 2024
	10.02.2023_Shag Bark Hickory Farm_TY
	10.11.2023 Midwest Food Bank_TY
	10.12.2023 Bob Parsons Mem GT_TY
	11.08.2023 Union Street Tavern Trot_TY
	12.07.2023 WCC for Project Santa_TY
	12.08.2023 IOLTA Correspondence
	12.18.2023_Capital Comm College Foundation_TY
	12.26.2023_Granby Community Fund TY

	Correspondence Q2 2024
	01.06.2024_Granby Racial Reconciliation_TY
	01.22.2024_Windsor FFB_TY
	01.23.2024_Suff Comm Aid MG_TY
	01.24.2024_SW FFB MG_TY
	02.02.2024 Bob Parsons Mem GT_TY
	02.02.2024_Five Corner Cupboard_TY
	02.07.2024_MARC Inc_TY
	03.04.2024 Panther Plunge_TY
	03.14.2024_Granby Food Bank_TY
	03.15.2024_Mary's Place Heart Sales_TY


	Correspondence

